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The United States of America proposes that the Radio Regulations not be changed in consideration of agenda item 1.3.

Reasons:
Creating a WRC Resolution, without any specific identification in Article 5 of the Radio Regulations, avoids misinterpretation of the regulatory status of systems supporting public protection and disaster relief applications and disassociates any additional recognition of spectrum for public protection and disaster relief from the Table of Frequency Allocations. At this point in time, there has been little support from internationally-oriented public safety or disaster relief organizations for the identification of frequency bands in Article 5 of the Radio Regulations for public protection and disaster relief. Moreover, significant concerns have been raised regarding possible regulatory restrictions that may result from international identification of spectrum for public protection or disaster relief. Therefore, in order to avoid any perceived constraints on the ability of individual administrations to use spectrum in which they currently operate, it is appropriate not to make changes to Article 5 of the Radio Regulations.
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